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NEWSLETTER FOR THE WEEK January 05, 2013 
 
LLaasstt  MMeeeettiinngg  AAtttteennddaannccee  
Members Present – 27 
Guests - 18 
 
MEETING AND EVENT 
SCHEDULE 
 

  
MMyysstteerryy  HHaannddsshhaakkee  
On December 20 meeting Jordan Dunlop 
was our mystery handshaker and 
everyone shook his hand. 
 
HHaappppyy  DDoollllaarr  
Greg Roberts was happy that he had 
electricity. 
 
Mary Ann Hawthorne was happy about her 
trip with her family, also that none of her 
family got hurt in the taxi accident they 
were in.  
 
Rebeccah Malott was happy about the new 
microwave she got and the kids Christmas 
party.  
 
Andrew Wood was happy about applying 
to college.  
 
Adam Larkin was happy for introducing his 
wife Jennifer. 
 
AAkkttiioonn  CClluubb  
The Aktion club is still selling popcorn. 
They won 1st place for their float. At their 
Christmas party in Chatham there were 70 

people in attendance. They are excited for 
fundraising and service in the new year. 
 
KKeeyy  CClluubb  
They Key Club is also selling popcorn. 
They also won 1st place for their float. 
They particapated in the Salvation Army’s 
toy drive and donated some items. 
 
WWiinnee  DDrraaww  WWiinnnneerr  
Jen Vaughan 
 
TThhaannkk  YYoouu  
Thank you’s go out to Adam Larkin and 
Sean Hoskins for the Santa Claus Parade 
and to Kevin Hoskins and Rebeccah Malott 
for the Children’s Party. 
 
 
MMoommeenntt  ooff  SSiilleennccee    
A moment of silence was held for Past 
president Stan Eskritt.  
 
 
GGiirrllss’’  CChhooiirr  
  
Congratulations to Kiwanian Marian Visser 
and Angie Sikkema for their work in 
starting a choir for girls in Ridgetown.  The 
choir is open to any girls age 6 to 16 in 
Ridgetown.  There are no fees for 
membership.  They meet weekly at Mt. 
Zion Presbyterian Church.  The choir 
entertained members following our great 
Christmas dinner. 
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Jan 3 Board Meeting 
Jan 10 Governor’s Visit 
Jan 17 KSR Tour 
Jan 24 Constable Koldyke 

Guest Speaker 



   

  
 
 
 
 

 
Night out at Brad and Beth’s Home

Club Website:  http://www.ridgetownkiwanis.com  
E.C.& C. District Website:  www.kiwanisecc.org 
Kiwanis International Website:  www.kiwanis.org 

 



   

 
  
EElliimmiinnaattee  PPrroojjeecctt    
Key Club has put 1 million dollars into the 
Eliminate project. They have saved over 
500,000 babies.  
 
HHoocckkeeyy  TToouurrnnaammeenntt    
Everything went extremely well at the 
hockey tournament and spaghetti dinner. 
We made a good profit and this was a 
good fund raiser for our club. 
 
AAwwaarrddss  
Jordan Dunlop was awarded a Walter 
Zeller Fellowship presented by Kiwanis 
International Vice President, Dr. John. 
 

 

CLUB OFFICERS: 
President:  Brad Carnie   
Past President:  Alan Bloomfeild  
President-elect: Kevin Hoskins 
Vice President:  Brian Dunlop  
Secretary:  Mary Ann Hawthorne 
Treasurer:  Alan Bloomfeild 
 
DISTRICT & DIVISION OFFICERS: 
Governor:  Peter Tudisco 
Governor Elect:  Hope Markes 
Division 4 Lt. Governor:  Doug Taylor 
International Vice President: Dr. John Button 
 
DIRECTORS:  
Brian Dunlop, June Guyitt, Wendy Millyard, 
Dale Smith (1 Year) 
Marian Visser, Brian Hoskins, David Vaughan, 
and Karolyn Ure (2 Years)   
  

 
The Kiwanis Club of Ridgetown meets weekly at 6:30 pm in the basement of Mount Zion 

Presbyterian Church, 59 Main St. E., Ridgetown, every Thursday, from September 1st through 
June 30th each year.  Summer meetings are hosted by members at various local addresses. 

Please note that the Jan 10 meeting 
will be Business dress code.  


